
 

Transfer into the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences 
The College of LAS will accept Intercollegiate Transfer (ICT) applications online in January, for changes 

effective Spring 2015. Students intending to initiate an ICT into LAS must attend an Information Session 

before applying online. At the session, we’ll discuss: 

· The full range of opportunities available to you as an LAS student 

· The online ICT process 

· College-level requirements 

· Departmental and college advising 

· And everything else you need to know 

 

You can find information about ICT requirements at www.las.illinois.edu/prospective/intercollegiate. 

 

ATTEND ONE OF THESE INFORMATION SESSIONS:  

Friday, January 16 

10-11 am, 1027 Lincoln Hall 

 

Wednesday, January 21 

2-3 pm, 1027 Lincoln Hall 

 

Thursday, January 22  

5-6 pm, 1027 Lincoln Hall 

 

Monday, January 26 

11 am -noon, 1066 Lincoln Hall 

 

Thursday, January 29  

1-2 pm, 1027 Lincoln Hall 

 

If you have questions or need anything else, please contact: Gretchen Pein at pein@illinois.edu or  

Bob Steltman at steltman@illinois.edu. 
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